
 

 

May 17, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I just wanted to give a quick COVID update for the Extended Care Facility.  Today we tested all 

our residents as part of our routine testing.  There has been one new positive case identified.  The 

resident is not presenting any symptoms.  The two most recent positive residents are now beyond 

their 14 days and are considered recovered.  We do have a couple employees out due to positive 

test results.  We will be testing all staff again this week.   

Our staff are still required to wear face masks and other necessary personal protective 

equipment, along with exercising good hand hygiene.  I am confident that the risk of staff 

transmitting the virus to our residents is very minimal.  I ask you to continue to follow the 

required infection control protocols as well to prevent further spread.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


